
Lakeville Open Space Committee June 3, 2015   7:30 P.M. 

 

Members present: Don Foster, Brian Reynolds, Patrick Marshall, Linda Grubb, Mike Schroeder 

Members absent: Joan Morton and Mike Levreault by prior notice 

 

Minutes for May were read. Brian move to accept; Linda seconded. Minutes approved. 

Night Sky event was discussed. It drew a very small but enthusiastic crowd.  We will repeat the event, 
starting with the weekend after Thanksgiving and continuing to reschedule as necessary until we hit a 
clear night. 

There was discussion of SREPDD and its involvement in redevelopment efforts for the former State 
hospital land, and of the need for protection for agriculture land and the river. 

Committee plans to tour the Town to familiarize ourselves with its open spaces, especially the 105 area. 
We will begin in the fall when foliage thins. 

Mike’s memo to Selectmen concerning priority open space parcels and need for open space fund was  
read and approved to be sent. 

Canoe event on the Nemasket is planned with Nemasket Kayak in Wareham, June 28. Nemasket Kayak 
will provide insurance coverage. Canoes will put in and take out at Vaughn Street launch area. Patrick is 
organizing this event. 

There was no mail this month for the committee. 

We will not meet in July or August. Patarick moved to adjourn at 8:45; Linda seconded. Meeting 
adjourned. 

 


